
Computing - The children will be 
learning about the different parts of a 
computer, from mouse to keyboard. 

Art - During this half term the 
children will use drawing to 
develop and share their ideas, 
experiences and imagination
They will develop a wide range 
of art techniques in using 
pattern, texture, line and shape
They will also know that drawing 
materials 
can be used to 
show light and
dark.

Keep in touch through Arbor. Contact 
the office if you need help with logging 
on - We are not using Seesaw 
anymore. 

Read Write Inc - The children will 
continue to have daily RWi lessons in 
school. The children will take home an 
AR/colour banded book as well as RWi 
book bag book to support their reading 
from home. 

Year 1  Autumn 1 - 2025 Maths  - We will be using the White 
Rose scheme of work, to teach the 
children about number and place 
value. We will be using a variety of 
practical resources to help with our 
learning.

PSHE - Learning that families are composed of different 
people who offer each other care and support. Learning how 
other people show their feelings and how to respond to them. 
Looking at conventions of manners and developing an 
understanding of self-respect.

English - During the term the children will begin by learning 
about Trains and the exciting journey you can go on with a 
train. The noises a train makes, the speed, the amount of 
people and the views you can have on a train. 
Then we will be looking at the poetry book - Fireworks - were 
we will explore describing words for the sounds and effects 
fireworks have. This will lead to the children writing their own 
poems and some art work to go with it. 

Music  - In our weekly sessions the 
children will be learning about tempo, 
dynamics and timbre to create a 
Western Africa ‘call and 
response song’ inspired
 by animals..

History - 
During this term,  the children will begin to look at Toys and 
how toys have changed over time. We will be having a special 
visitor to come in and talk about toys from their childhood and 
we will compare toys to now. Looking at how technology has 
changed - making thing smaller - and discussing which toys 
we prefer, which toys last longer, which toys require batteries or 
Wifi and which toys can be played without the need for a plug 
or batteries. 

PE - will be every Tuesday and 
Thursday.. Please can you ensure your 
child wears a PE Kit to school on those 
days. This half term the children will be 
doing rugby and dance.

Science - During the Autumn 
term the children learn about 
the different seasons.. They 
will understand which 
months are in each season 
and what we notice in nature 
during these seasons.  
The children will also be 
exploring how the seasons 
affect them - from the clothes 
they need to wear, to the 
activities they can play and 
the places they can go. 


